
Third Grade Field Day 

 

 

Dear Sea Turtle Parents and Guardians, 

 

Third Grade Field Day is on Tuesday, March 3, 2020 from 8:45 AM-12:00 PM.  

Adults attending Field Day must RSVP to help make the check-in process more 

efficient. Adults MUST be cleared volunteers through St. Johns County School 

District. If you have not completed the volunteer process, please go onto the 

PVPV/Rawlings site and click on the following to become a cleared volunteer: 

“School Access Form Any person coming into the school building must be a registered 

volunteer and fill out the School Access Form.”  If you are not a cleared volunteer, you 

will not be allowed into the school to attend field day. Please know that this is for 

the safety of our school.  Adults must show their ID on the morning of Field Day at 

the check in table.  Field Day will begin 8:45 AM. You may check-in beginning at 

8:30 AM.   

Please list the full names of the adults attending Field Day below and return to 

your child’s teacher. RSVPs are due by Thursday, February 27th, in order for Ms. 

Intemann to have sufficient time to prepare and print nametags for guests. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you in advance for your help and we can’t wait to have fun at Field Day! 

 

Thank you, 

The Third Grade Team 

https://stjohns.keepntrack.com/apply/
https://stjohns.keepntrack.com/apply/

